
Extract from WAWA Newsletter issue 171 dated March/April 2014 

 

Observations Avon/Swan WEWS March 2014 

 

Max Heath set up to demonstrate clock making. His favourite wood for clocks is jarrah burl 
and he described some interesting moments he has had while transforming pieces of this 
wood into clocks. Max showed the stages from rounded blank to finished product and passed 
around some examples. He then explained the different ways to mark off the twelve points 
for fixing the numerals. I know Max was a bit nervous about doing this demonstration and he 
did a pretty good job of it.  
 
 

 


